
  

      

 

  

  Teddy Bear Picnic  

 Grand Parade  
 10:00 am  

 June 9th, 2019 
                     
                  
     

 
Coordinator:                Jackie Weinkam   
Judges:                           Greg Garrison 
Emcee:                           Tom MacDonald 
 

       Parade applications at 
      www.festivalcoquitlam.ca 

 
           Return Parade Applications 
            to Coordinator: 
Email (preferred): tbparade@telus.net 
                     Inquiries: 604-931-6070 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Como Lake Fishing Derby 

May 26, 2019 
 

Teddy Bear Concert &  
 Picnic 

June 8 & 19, 2019 
 

Lafarge Lake Annual 
Free Fishing Day 

June 16, 2019 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 8, 2019 

 

You are invited to participate in the Coquitlam Festival Society’s 30th annual 
Teddy Bear Picnic Grand Parade to be held on Sunday June 9th, 2019.  

The Grand Parade committee encourages all residents, families, businesses, 
schools, service clubs and sports groups to participate by placing an entry in 
this year’s parade. The parade will start, as usual, at 10:00 am from the 
Coquitlam City Hall Parking Lot.   

Evergreen Extension is open, take the Skytrain to Lafarge Lake-Douglas and 
walk across the street to CityHall. 

As always this is the Teddy Bear Picnic Grand Parade so Teddy Bears are 
encouraged to be included in your entry. There is no charge to enter our 
community parade. 

Express your Coquitlam Community Pride with an entry in the Teddy Bear 
Picnic Grand Parade on June 9th. The judging categories, a list of trophies, the 
parade guide lines, and a map are included in the application form found on the 
Festival Coquitlam web site; www.festivalcoquitlam.ca. 

Like us on Facebook.  Check out past parade photos and post new photos 
of this year’s entry plus see all of the up coming events being put on by 
Festival Coquitlam in 2019. 

Please not that I will be away from February 23rd to May 7th.  If you need to 
contact me please email me at tbparade@telus.net.  I will be able to check 
my email intermittently and I will get back to you as soon as possible.  I 
am asking for the applications to be scanned and emailed (not faxed) this 
year.  If you have any questions you can contact me before I leave. 

We hope to see you at the parade, 

Jackie Weinkam, 
2019 Grand Parade Coordinator 
tbparade@telus.net 
604-931-6070 
 


